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Welcome to Fall Butler
Creek Neighbors!

It  has  been  a  chaotic  year  to  say  the  least .  I

would  l ike  to  thank  residents  for  following

the  new  rules  of  the  shared  community

areas  this  past  summer .  We  put  those  in

place  to  protect  our  neighbors  and  the

HOA ,  but  sti l l  allow  our  residents  to  enjoy

the  amenities  during  a  diff icult  summer  of

uncertainty .

Speaking  of  residents ,  since  the  beginning

of  the  year  we  have  had  quite  a  few  new

neighbors  join  our  community .  Please  help

us  welcome  them .  I f  you  are  one  of  the  new

residents :  Welcome  from  the  board !  I f  you

have  any  questions  please  reach  out  to  us .

Our  contact  information  and  defining  roles

are  located  in  the  newsletter  for  your

convenience .Secretary  

Alicia  Palmquist
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btlrcreek@yahoo.com

(Requests for outdoor home updates)

(Key Fobs)

(Website Access)

President
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Speeding and Reckless Driving

Hickson  Household  2412  Caylor  Hill

Finkbiner  Household  2420  Burnham  Cove

Bailey  Household  2339  Standing  Peachtree  Court

As  always ,  please  be  mindful  of  your  speed  through  the  neighborhood  and

make  sure  your  young  drivers  are  being  safe .  There  are  more  people  walking

the  streets  and  children  playing  in  the  yards  than  in  the  past  and  their  safety

should  be  our  driver ’s  priority .  Squawking  tires  and  reckless  driving  in  the

pool  parking  lot  should  not  be  an  issue ,  but  it  has  been  this  summer .  There

are  many  residents  who  speed  down  Standing  Peachtree  Trail  and  make  this

a  very  dangerous  situation  at  times .  THE  SPEED  LIMIT  IN  THE  NEIGHBORHOOD

IS  25  MPH !

Our  last  few  awards  for  yard  of  the  month  were  awarded  to :

Each  household  received  a  $25  gift  card  for  winning !  

 Yard  of  the  month  has  ended  for  the  year ,  but  there  are  sti l l  holiday

decoration  awards  for  Halloween  and  Christmas .  We  look  forward  to  seeing

your  festive  spirit !  

As  the  board  moves  forward  with  maintaining  and  upgrading  our

neighborhood  amenities  we  are  looking  at  slowly  updating  the  logo  that  is

used  for  the  community .   We  will  start  by  changing  the  logo  on  the  letter

heads  that  we  use  and  it  will  be  f inalized  in  a  few  years  when  the  front

entrance  signs  are  upgraded .  Below  are  two  options  that  the  board  has

chosen .   Here  is  a  l ink  to  vote  for  which  design  you  prefer :

https : / /forms .gle /btfywEaEa3MusqEP8  
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